
Thank you for allowing me to speak today on behalf of motorcyclists and HB 2031. 

I represent ABATE of Kansas, the only state motorcycle rights organization.
Along with addressing legislative issues, we place a strong emphasis on motorcycle safety and education. 
Kansas must have outstanding motorcycle instructors who can effectively mentor future riders and 
enhance the skills of current ones.
While we always prioritize employing those within Kansas, we acknowledge the need to seek qualified 
instructors from outside our boundaries. It is crucial to emphasize that the expertise of our motorcycle 
instructors is paramount to this mission.
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